
From: Sharon Zakreski-Werbicki <sharon.zakreskiwerbicki@gmail.com>  
Sent: November 2, 2024 9:09 PM 
To: Matthew Marquardt <matthew@catholicconscience.org> 
Subject: Re: Voters' information questionnaire - Catholic Conscience 

Good day and thank you for your email, 

 As a Catholic School Board Trustee I will continue to lead my life with integrity and to see that the 
Gospel message is at the root of this vocation. As an elected representative I will continue to 
uphold the responsibilities set out for us, which include:  

1. Setting the goals and mission for the GSCS 

2. Overseeing the Director of Education in creating and monitoring school   budgets and setting 
clear expectations that the schools reflect a Catholic worldview  

3. Ensuring there are adequate teachers/administrators/support staƯ for the division  

4. Allocating resources to support teachers/students 

5. Developing policies which support and encourage students academic, spiritual, and 
sacramental growth  

As a Catholic community representative, I will continue to advocate for Catholic education and 
strive to ensure all students feel safe and welcome in their classrooms. I ask for your support that I 
may continue to serve the Catholic education community. Wishing you a great day!  

 Peace,  

 Sharon Zakreski - Werbicki 

 

 


